
Cave Springs Sewer System Design
City of Cave Springs, Arkansas

20-2111 1 of 1        Permit No.4893-WR-3
                          AFIN 04-01642

April 17, 2025

Via: Email

Mr. Richard Healey
Enforcement Branch Manager
Office of Water Quality
Division of Environmental Quality(DEQ)
Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment 
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317

RE: City of Cave Springs, Arkansas
NPDES Permit No. 4893-WR-3; AFIN 04-01642
Closure Plan

Dear Mr. Healey:

McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc. has prepared a Wastewater Closure Plan for the above 
referenced permit and is submitting this plan on behalf of the City of Cave Springs, Arkansas.. 

The facility commissioned a new sewer lift station that discharges to the Northwest Arkansas 
Conservation Authority (NACA) on March 20, 2025.  Upon starting the new lift station, 
wastewater operations were ceased at Plant #1 and Plant #2 and are no longer receiving 
wastewater from the city.

Please contact us at (479) 443 2377 if you have any questions or need further information. 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Jones, PE
Senior Project Manager
sjones@mce.us.com

Encl: Cave Springs Closure Plan (Electronic Document)

CC: City of Cave Springs

mailto:sjones@mce.us.com

